Important Notice:
Product and
Services Update

J

We wish to inform our clients that the Visa Travel Money
(VTM) and Visa Prepaid Gift card services will be
discontinued effective October 8, 2024.

Any balances remaining on the applicable card will be refunded
by deposit to the client’s existing accounts or by cash.

For inquiries or to explore alternative options that suit your

financial requirements, kindly consult one of our Financial
Solutions Specialists during regular banking hours.

Thank you for being a valued RBC client.




